
April meeting was held on April 6, 2015 in the Doylestown Township 
building.   
 
In attendance were:  Barb, Deb, Karen, David and myself.  Minutes from 
previous meeting were approved by Deb and seconded by Ada. 
 
No new correspondence was received. 
 
There was a brief review and acceptance of the Dog Park’s Rules and 
regulations.  Minor changes were made and approved. 
 
Shade structures were discussed and have been approved for 
construction.  They will go on the schedule for Township maintenance crew 
to construct at the earliest possible time.  Other maintenance issues 
discussed was the repair of the frost free water fountain.  The repair has 
been made.   
 
A concern was raised that non-members are reaching over the exit gate 
and letting themselves in.  David will look into a fix for this.  A complaint 
was discussed in which a non-member let themselves in and their dog 
behaved aggressively toward other dogs in the park.  No people or dog 
injuries were reported.  The complaint also indicated the non-member 
brought 2 underage children inside the park area.   
 
Small dogs will be reassigned back to their original area and the large dogs 
will go into rotation area so that we can determine how best to cope with 
the lack of grass and possibly reseed.   
 
We decided to schedule a meeting to discuss Barkminister (April 15th at 
6:00).    Categories of competition were reviewed and decided upon.  The 
poster was reviewed and Karen committed to having the new posters 
printed.  They are now ready for distribution.  The judging will be done by a 
volunteer staff including myself (Ada), Barb, Deb, and requests for 
additional volunteers.  Discussions on vendor participation and the thought 
that we will not try and use this event as a fundraiser was recommended.   
 
Ada moved to adjourn the meeting and Deb seconded the motion. 
 


